
From: T&C Keirnan
To: Clerk General
Subject: City boycott of Texas goods & services
Date: Saturday, September 4, 2021 7:22:39 PM

Hello City Councilpersons,

The KOIN news site recently posted an article about a potential City Council emergency vote
for Portland to boycott goods & services from companies based in Texas if the abortion
restrictions are signed into law.

Please advise customers of Texas based Waste Management if the city will be able to
provide garbage & recycling collection services to Portland neighborhoods currently served by
Waste Management?

https://www.koin.com/news/portland/texas-abortion-restrictions-trigger-potential-portland-
boycott/

Thank you,
Cicely Keirnan
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